
The Old Petriburgians’ Association 

   

 

Membership    

 

All ex-pupils and staff of The King’s School are automatically members of The OPA.    

   

Keeping in Touch 

 

In order to receive regular updates on events and reunions, please complete the OPA Contact Details 

Form here, or contact The OPA Administrator at opa@kings.peterborough.sch.uk.  You can also 

follow The King’s School on Facebook, Instagram or Twitter. 

   

Making Contact with the OPA 

 

The OPA Committee is always delighted to hear from ex-pupils of all ages - contact OPA Chairman 

Chris Dunn, or OPA Administrator Nicky Key at opa@kings.peterborough.sch.uk 

    

Reunions  

   

Over the last few years, we have held several major reunion events, one to celebrate 30 years since 

girls joined the School, one to celebrate the completion of major building works and renovations and 

more recently, Invicti Rugby and Hockey Teams of the late 1960s/early 1970s combined their reunion 

with the Annual OPA Dinner.  If you want to organise an event, and would like some assistance, 

please do contact us and we will do what we can to help you contact your contemporaries and 

advertise the event.    

   

OPA Administrator    

 

   
Park Road   

Peterborough   

PE1 2UE   

Tel: 01733 751541 ext. 346  

Fax: 01733 751542   

Email: opa@kings.peterborough.sch.uk 
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